
The purpose of this meeting is to inform you about the expectations and routines in Class 4.  



Who we are in Class 4:  
 
Miss Hill – Class Teacher 
 
Mr Freeman – LSA  
Mrs Moores – HLTA  
Mrs Whitehead – HLTA (Additional Support) 



This Year’s Topics:  
(will be available on the school website.) 



PE this half term:  

Tuesday – Dance (with coach) 

Friday – Multi-skills (with coach)  

Children MUST have school PE kit and PE  

trainers/pumps. Hair bobbles for long  

hair and socks if it’s a tights day!   

Additional music tuition for those enrolled:  

Wednesday – Guitars 

Wednesday- Keyboards 

Friday– Brass ‘OOPS’ 

 



A typical day in Class 4:  

• Maths 

• Assembly 

• BREAK 

• Spelling & Handwriting 

• English 

• LUNCH 

• FRED 

• Science 

This starts as soon 
as we go in to class… 
during registration 
the children will 
have a task to begin 
straight away.  

Some children will read 
1-1 with an adult.  
 
Sometimes the children 
will read to their 
buddies: 
Y6 – Rec/Y3 
Y5 – Y2 

Regular 
handwriting 
practise has 
many benefits – 
and we will 
often link it with 
learning spelling 
patterns.  



Progress  & Attainment:  

• Parent Booklet outlines End of Year Expectations for Year 5 or Year 6.  

• These are the minimum requirements in order for children to reach 
expected standard at the end of the year.  

• We continually monitor children’s progress towards a more detailed 
version of this. We use this information to plan opportunities for learning 
and identify the next steps for your child.  

• We will inform you of your child’s progress toward these expectations on 
their Interim (Nov & Feb) and End of Year Reports. Parent-Teacher 
meetings will be available in the weeks following the interim reports, if you 
wish.  

• The progress tracker…  

 



Home learning:  
• Given out on Fridays – return/complete by Wednesday 

• Linked to the learning in class 

• Set of spellings – test on Fridays – Will be selected from all that half term. 

• Maths on Mathletics (might add SATs practise later for Y6) 

• Piece of English/Other 

• Home Learning Challenges – linked to topics – 3 per half term. Shared and 
celebrated in class!  

• Keep reading! Children need fluency, pace and understanding of vocabulary 
to help them with all their other topics.  

• Please sign children’s home learning diary and use it as a tool to 
communicate with me.  

 



A Few Dates:  
• Castleshaw trip 10th October (payment only for transport) 
• Bikeability 8th/9th November (free of charge). For Y5 plus opportunity for children 

who missed last year to complete this year.  
• Viking Visitor in November (small charge) 
• Y6 Kingswood payment schedule has started – meeting close to the date for final 

preparations.  
• In progress of booking Touring Theatre company for Pantomime in school – Trip 

every other year.  
• Freddie Fit booked, Science week in progress, World Peace Day, Harvest Festival 

etc.  
• KS2 Musical will be in the Summer Term – EYFS/KS1 show and Carols in church at 

Christmas. 
• Y6 SATs meeting after Christmas – May start some additional after-school booster 

sessions before then for some children.  
 
 



Revision and practice… 
 

Year 6 
3 book 
bundle 
£4.80 
  
 

Year 5 or Year 6 
2 book bundle 
£4.30 
  
 

Order and pay via School Money system (Eduspot) 



The Little Details:  

Walking home alone? … Permission letters at the office!  

 

Frosties? … Please book! 

 

Children’s mobile phone? … Locked away for the day!  

 

Thank you!  



Keeping in Touch:  
• Half-termly Class newsletter (sent home last Friday) has 

overview of learning and dates for your diary. Extra copy 
on noticeboard. Copy on  website.  

• Weekly newsletter emailed to families every Friday. 
Extra copies at the Office. Copy on website. 

• Class 4 Page on website is updated with photos of Class 
4 learning and experiences.   

• Copies of Class 4 letters & permission slips on 
noticeboard and website.  

• Home Learning Diary 
• If there is anything you want to discuss, please speak to 

us/me sooner rather than later! Start of the day is 
tricky: Email the school office 
info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk– this will be forwarded to 
me. If urgent, call the office as I may not see it during 
the same day.  

mailto:info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk


Thank you for coming! 


